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July 19, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
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Thanks to your hard work and tremendous support, the officers and
crew of the USS City of Corpus Christi (SSN 705) left the city
with some very fond and warm memories.

You contributed your time, talents, and/or monies to insure that
the the submarine's visit was successful, and I am very grateful
to each of you.

I would like to keep this Commission in-tact and in touch with
the officers and crew. The committee assigned to the traveling
exhibit should continue to meet and update the Commissioners on
the exhibit's status.

I will personally keep in touch with the Commander and the
submarine's schedule to keep the Commissioners informed as to
their ports of call.

I also hope to be mailing out quarterly reports for the
Commissioners on what is going on with ‘'your' submarine.
Committee Chairpersons should submit any update information to my
office so that it  may De  ‘included -in the reports - to
Commissioners.

Once again, thank you for all your time, talents, hard work and
contributions. You're the best.

Kindest personal regards,
/’v B

gétty Tarner
ayor of Corpus Christi
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